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The conference
"Safety is most
important – Polish-
schooling” for the
Delegation of the
Board of Education
in Rybnik and
Bielsko-Biała
On 11 May 2023 in Czerwionka-
Leszczyny and on 30 May 2023 in
Bielsko-Biała,  two  recent
conferences on safety at schools
in  the  context  of  terrorist
incidents  took  place.
The  event  was  intended  for  the  staff  of  the
organisational  units  of  the  School  Superintendent's
Office in Katowice within the framework of the project
entitled 'Security is most important- Polish-schooling',
which is the result of cooperation between TPCoE and
the Centre for Security Studies and Education of the
University of Wroclaw



The conference was attended by principals of public
and non-public primary and secondary schools from
the Delegations of the Board of Education in Rybnik
and Bielsko-Biała. The meeting provided knowledge on
best  practices  and  recommended  behaviour  in  the
event of a terrorist incident - based on the 4U! social
campaign  -  concerning  the  activity  of  a  mass
murderer,  the  perpetrator's  use  of  explosives  and
contamination  agents,  all  in  the  context  of  anti-
terrorist protection of Polish educational institutions.
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